
 

 

	

Dear	Parent/Guardian		 	 	 	
	 	
All	Year	9	students	will	have	the	opportunity	to	participate	in	a	six	day-five	night	
camp	to	Adelaide	with	Active	Education	running	their	terrific	program	from	
Sunday	the	6th	to	Friday	the	11th	November,	2016.		This	is	the	first	of	a	number	of	
information	letters	regarding	the	camp.		In	addition	to	outdoor	activities,	they	
will	also	undertake	a	variety	of	educational	excursions	linked	to	the	Science,	
Social	Education,	English,	Mathematics,	Health,	Physical	Education	and	Pastoral	
Care	curriculum.		

The	estimated	total	cost	of	the	camp	is	$1050.00	for	six	days	and	includes	all	
transport,	meals,	accommodation	and	entry	fees.		Spending	money	is	optional.	An	
exact	total	will	be	provided	when	the	itinerary	is	finalised.		

A suggested payment schedule is: 
 
Friday 22nd April                         $50 Friday 29th April                       $50 
Friday 6th May                             $50 Friday 13th May                        $50 
Friday 20th  May                         $50 Friday 27th May                        $50 
Friday 3rd June                            $50 Friday  10th June                       $50 
Friday 17th June                          $50 Friday 17th June                        $50 
Friday 24th June                          $50 Friday 1st July                           $50 
Friday 8th July                             $50 Friday 15th July                         $50 
Friday 22nd July                          $50 Friday 29th July                         $50 
Friday 5th August                        $50 Friday 12th August                    $50 
Friday 19th August                      $50 Friday 26th August                    $50 
Friday 26th August                      $50  
 
Payments for the camp can be made via the front office, by EFTPOS, over the  
phone or by direct debit into the school bank account.  
 

Centralian	Middle	School	
BSB	065900	
Account	No.		10513523	
Yr9camp	student	name					E.g.	Yr9campJanePerson	

 
Please complete the attached permission form and return it to Student  
Access by Friday 22nd April with a deposit of $50.00 to secure your  
Child’s	place.		Do	not	hesitate	to	call	us	at	the	school	on	8950	2500	or	contact	
either	of	us	by	email	at	ryan.mcghie@ntschools.net	or	
wellington.pasi@ntschools.net	if	you	have	any	queries	or	concerns	regarding	any	
of	the	above	information.		

	

Wellington	Pasi	 Ryan	McGhie	 	 Eddie	Fabijan		 	 	 	
Year	9	Coordinator	 Camp	Co-Ordinator	 Principal		 	
	 	 	 	 	
20th		April		2016	
	
	

	


